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January 31, 2011 
 
 
Conan MacDougall, PharmD 
Associate Professor of Clinical Pharmacy, Step 2 
Clinical Pharmacy 
School of Pharmacy 
C-152, Box 0622 
University of California 
San Francisco, CA 94143-0662 
 
 
 
Dear Conan, 
 
Congratulations again on your selection as the 2012 Albert B. Prescott Leadership Award recipient.  Your record in 
the few short years since you graduated is particularly noteworthy in both the professional and organizational 
arenas. The Prescott Award Selection Committee and the Trustees of the Pharmacy Leadership and Education 
Institute are confident that you will be an excellent representative of the PLEI Prescott Leadership Award. 
 
The award presentation will be on Sunday, March 11, 2012 at 5:30pm at the Hilton Riverside during the APhA 
Annual Meeting in New Orleans, Louisiana. Prescott Selection Chairman Mary Euler, PharmD will preside. You 
should plan on delivering a scholarly lecture on a relevant subject of your choice.  Over the years, Prescott 
recipients have spoken on the future of pharmacy, the role of women in the profession, and the pharmacotherapy 
movement, and many other topics of interest.   
 
You will receive a $1000 honorarium and a painting of Prescott.  As you and I have discussed, the honorarium will 
be paid upon receipt of a written manuscript based on your talk suitable for submission to the Journal of the 
American Pharmacists Association, along with a copyright transferal as specified in the journal’s Instruction for 
Authors. 
 
Congratulations again on your selection.  The Pharmacy Leadership and Education Institute is pleased to recognize 
your accomplishments with the 2012 Prescott Award. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ron Corey, Ph.D., RPh 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  PLEI Board of Directors 
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